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From the Chair
Suzanne SearsPartnerships for the Future

It is hard to believe that this is my fourth 
and �nal “From the Chair” column for 
DttP. �anks to the time constraints of 
publishing, I am writing this column 
three months prior to the end of my term 

as ALA GODORT chair 2013–2014, however, you will be read-
ing it after my term ends and Helen Sheehy has taken o�ce. Like 
many before me, I wish that there had been more time to devote 
to my duties as GODORT chair. I am frustrated with my own 
personal time-constraints of my full-time job and family obliga-
tions that have sometimes interfered with the ful�llment of my 
chair duties. However, I do think we have made some steps for-
ward in communicating some of our most important concerns 


